CORY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 2,

6th Jaly, 1931

| Dear sir,

Reverting to your letter of 3rd July, 1930

relative to the steamer "EMPRESLY I think it well to inéorm

you that the Committee have had before them a comnunication
received from the Society's Surveyor at Ste.John, N.B, to the
effect that the vessel is still lying up at that port. 1In
‘the circumstances the Owners have been asked to furnish the
usual undertaking in connexion with the overdue surveys.
1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary

James French E8Qey
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